
September 6, 2020 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is Principal Robert 
Florio with your weekly update 

• Back to school/Open House will be online/virtual next Wednesday evening from 6 to 7 pm. 
Parents will use their students Canvas account to access an open Teams meeting for their 
students’ teachers. Parents can visit any or all teachers during that hour. Information flyer is 
posted on our website. Our annual Title 1 meeting will proceed Open house online starting at 
5:30 pm through Teams 

• Program Meeting for parents will be Tuesday 9/8 at 5:30 pm online. SAC meeting will be 
Tuesday 9/8 at 6 pm in Student Center – mask and social distancing will be followed 

• PTSA will be on Thursday 9/10 at 6 pm virtually online facilitated by Ms. Metcalf 

•   Our My PCS online students or parents can come to school weekly on Fridays between 9am 
and 10am to pick up 10 prepared meals (five breakfasts and five lunches).  These meals are 
available from our cafeteria and can be assessed through our front car circle 

• Football and volleyball games will be broadcast this fall.   For unlimited access to live and on 
demand content from the NFHS Network, fans can visit NFHSnetwork.com, search for their 
desired school, and subscribe. There is a Monthly Pass for $10.99 a month which can be 
canceled at any time. There is also a $69.99-yearly pass that is billed for 12 months at $5.83 
monthly.  In addition to the NFHS Network subscription option, The Identity Tampa Bay will 
broadcast multiple games per week as part of this cutting-edge partnership. All games 
broadcasted on The Identity Tampa Bay will be free to the viewer 

• Varsity Football at Countryside High 7 pm Thursday 9/10. Countryside High will sell up to 160 
tickets to Hollins fans. Tickets must be purchased in advance (no ticket sales at event gate) using 
this link -> https://gofan.co/app/events/98885 .  The online ticket sales for this game will be 
available from Tuesday, 9/8, through 12pm on Thursday, 9/10 

• No School for students Monday as we celebrate Labor Day on 9/7. All students return Tuesday 
9/8 at 7:10 am. It will be an odd day – periods 1,3,5,7 

Enjoy the rest of your evening and weekend surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 
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